

SONS IN RETIREMENT

FUN

FOOD

TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109

Marysville, California Incorporated June 18, 1984

FELLOWSHIP

Social hour....11:00 am Luncheon.....12:00 pm

We meet the third Tuesday of every month
NEXT LUNCHEON - August 20, 2024
Plaza Room, Hilcrest Plaza, 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City

Meal --- \$22 w/o meal --\$2

BIG SIR - TJ Fetters

(530)301-9054

thomasfetters45@yahoo.com

big sik - 13 retters (

Greetings Fellow Sirs:

I hope your Summer is going well as it has been a "Hot" one.

See all of you at the Luncheon on the 20th.

Please bring a guest to help increase our membership. T.J. Fetters

MEMBERSHIP Sir Gerry Dorsey (530)742-1449 sirgerry109@gmail.com



Be sure to welcome new member Melvin Bensley on the 20th.

The SIR state organization is floating some trial balloons, trying in different ways to try to stop our declining membership state wide.

Among these is changing the title of Big and Little sir to President and Vice President. Another is allowing branches to invite women in if they wish. At the last BEC meeting I Learned that one branch already has a woman president. It seem like the branches will have more freedom running their program. We will keep you posted on any new changes.



CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAYS IN AUGUST

Don Cochran

Roland D'Arcy

Melvin Bensley

TJ Fetters

Jim Morris

Silas Standridge Al Vannett

TREASURER'S REPORT Sir Roland D'Arcy (530)743-8742 rolanddrc@yahoo.com

The current balance is \$2117.62 with all dues paid.

Roland D'Arcy, Br. 109 Treasurer





SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen (530)743-2160 dsallen74@comcast.net Fishing Report by Don Allen

Last month we had "Tournament" at Lake Oroville on July 18^{th.} Only Bass were weighed in. The Big Bass was 4.7 pounds and the Big Bag of 5 fish was 10.12 lbs.



This month we have a "Fun Day" scheduled for Sept. 19.

Fishermen have reported catching Bass at Lake Oroville, Collins and Camp Far West and Halibut and Rock Fish in the Ocean.

Bass and Trout fishing is still good, but fish are moving deeper due to the warm water.

We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9am Coffee and Donuts and the meeting to follow at 9am.



BOWLING Sir Ray Buttacavoli, (530)671-5599 (530)755-0746

Sir Jeff Brockman

Once again Beale Bowl is open, and we are bowling every Wednesday.

We bowl at 11:00 AM. All are still welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not bowled with us since we moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to contact me so that we can start the paperwork for the Guest Pass.



You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at rdb0416@comcast.net.

GOLF --- Sir Dennis Dempsey 487-3830 / Sir Roland D'Arcy 743-8742



The golfing schedule is very active from March to October. There are a few tournament regulations that ensure that play is efficient and enjoyable for everyone.

- 1. Players must sign up ten days in advance to maximize players allowed. Others are placed on a waiting list.
- 2. Payment at tournaments is always in cash.

Participants scheduled to play who do not show up will pay \$10 and pay in advance for any of the following tournaments.

Contact Dennis (530) 487-3830 or Pete (530) 674-7234





August 29th will be the day of our monthly dining out and as usual it will be a Thursday and at 6 pm.

Kenzo Sushi Japanese Restaurant at 1655 Colusa Ave will be this month's selection. Because of our number and their seating arrangements, we will probably be seated at two adjacent tables.

Hope you can attend and please let me know if possible.

Roland, <u>rolanddrc@yahoo.com</u> or 530-743-8742 Bon Appetit



Bocce Ball is an easy game to learn but it can be a very hard game to master. It is sort of a combination of bowling and billiards. Bocce is played with eight large balls and one smaller target or object ball called a jack or pallino. The objective is to throw your bocce balls closer to the pallino or jack than your opponent.



We play every Tuesday at Kingwood Park on Gray Avenue at 10:00.

Please come and join us.

TRAVEL -- No travel chairman in branch 45.

If you want to travel look in "sir happenings" on the <u>sininc.org</u> web page and take a trip with another of the sir branches.

ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH

Jeff Gingery (2018) Larry Herrera (2021)

Larry Jones (2012) Denny Kawada (2019)



CONGRATULATIONS

- * I just got back from a pleasure trip. I took my mother-in-law to the airport.
- * I've been in love with the same woman for 49 years! If my wife ever finds out, she'll kill me!
- * What are three words a woman never wants to hear when she's making love? "Honey, I'm home!"
- * Someone stole all my credit cards, but I won't be reporting it. The thief spends less than my wife did.
- * We always hold hands. If I let go, she shops.
- * My wife and I went back to the hotel where we spent our wedding night. Only this time I stayed in the bathroom and cried.
- * My wife and I went to a hotel where we got a waterbed. My wife called it the Dead Sea.
- * She was at the beauty shop for two hours. That was only for the estimate.
- * She got a mudpack and looked great for two days. Then the mud fell off.
- * The Doctor gave a man six months to live.
 The man couldn't pay his bill, so the doctor gave him another six months.
- * The Doctor called Mrs. Cohen saying, "Mrs. Cohen, your check came back." Mrs. Cohen answered, "So did my arthritis!"

* Doctor: "You'll live to be 60!"

Patient: "I am 60!"

Doctor: "See! What did I tell you?"

Sir Newsletter 2328 Foust Street Marysville, CA 95901

PLEASE HAND CANCEL

